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N O T I C E

The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs, wishes to remind them that, as decided at the regular meeting on December 16, the missions are requested to provide their opinions on the proposed topics for the agenda of the Seventh Inter-American Specialized Conference on Private International Law  (CIDIP VII), and that, in principle, a period of 30 days was established for that purpose.  The deadline was January 16.  Therefore, the permanent missions are urged to request their foreign ministries once again to provide their views.

The missions are advised that the matter is to be addressed at the regular meeting of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs scheduled for Thursday, February 17, 2005, with a view to progress toward approval of the CIDIP VII agenda.
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